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Provider Memorandum  

New Medicaid and Duals Preauthorization Requirements through eviCore  
 
Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) has contracted with eviCore healthcare (eviCore), an independent specialty 
medical benefits management company that will provide utilization management services for new preauthorization 
requirements beginning October 1, 2019.  
 
Providers who submit prior authorization requests for Molina members in the HealthChoice Illinois and Medicare-
Medicaid Alignment Initiative (MMAI) programs are asked to adhere to new guidelines effective for dates of service 
on or after October 1, 2019.  

 
eviCore will manage preauthorization requests for the following specialized clinical services effective for dates of 
service on or after October 1, 2019: 
 

• Advanced imaging 

• Cardiac imaging 

• Radiation therapy 

• Sleep covered services 

• Ultrasound 

• Medical oncology 

• Laboratory services 
 
Molina and eviCore will provide additional information, including training opportunities, guides for how to submit 
requests to eviCore, what codes are impacted, and more in the coming weeks on the Molina provider website at 
www.MolinaHealthcare.com.  
 
Questions 
Providers who have questions may contact the Molina provider services department at (855) 866-5462.  

http://www.molinahealthcare.com/

